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MARK YOUR CALENDARS  :   

ON-CAMPUS  
JUNIOR DINNER   

SCHEDULED  
FOR APRIL 13 

 
_________________ 

 
STUDENT –ADVISOR 

MEETINGS APRIL 14 
 

 

  
The annual Junior Dinner will take place on campus at 5:45pm, 
Wednesday evening, April 13.  This is a time for juniors to begin a 
conversation with the faculty about their post-secondary plans. After 
sharing some of their hopes, dreams, and questions about the college 
application process, the Class of 2017 will join their teachers to feast on 
Gordon’s homemade lasagna – and other goodies!  Juniors, please plan 
your schedules so you can join us that evening! 
 
 
 
 
Student-Advisor meetings are an important way that Anacapa ensures 
that every student gets focus and individualized attention. Anacapa’s 
regularly scheduled student-Advisor meetings are an opportunity for 
students to ask questions, get clarity on an issue, see what progress 
they are making towards the goals set at the beginning of the year, and 
get insight from a trusted adult who wants the best for the student. They 
are also a chance for students to get more practiced speaking one-on-
one with adults and more comfortable articulating their ideas and needs. 

_____________________   

ANNUAL GIVING: 
THANKS TO MANY OF 

YOU, WE ARE GETTING 

CLOSER TO OUR GOAL!  
THANK YOU TO THOSE 

WHO HAVE GIVEN SO FAR 

AND IF YOU HAVE NOT 

GIVEN YET, PLEASE ADD 

YOUR NAME TO THE LIST 

    

 As many of you know, Annual Giving is vital to the health of an 
independent school. If you have not done so already, please make your 
tax deductible gift to Anacapa! The list below is people who have 
already given to the school and we want to send out a HUGE THANK 
YOU for getting us closer to our goal! 
 
 Pedro and Sylvia Trujillo, Juli and George Powell, The GE Foundation, 
Anna and Seth Hatfield, Ryan and Laura Birnstad, Robert Slayton and 
Lisa LaPlaca, Jose Ramirez, John Bruning, Casey Crawford, Hilary 
Doubleday, Robert Ebenstein, Megan Kuehl, Kempton and Genese 
Izuna, Gary and Anna Nett, Tim Bremner, Wini Gore, Gary and Kathleen 
Ross, Natalie Mills, Frank Horner, Gordon and Suzie Sichi, Modesto and 
Teresa Gonzalez, Lynn Hamilton, Barbara Flanigan, Julie and Chris 
Proctor, Eric Christeson and Amy Van de Wyk, Mark Paul, Levi and 
Daniela Maaia, Liggy Chien and James Roney, Ellen Goldman, Homer 
Sheffield, Thomas Emma and Christina Webb, Leda Cosmides, 
Jackalyn Sichi-Krzmarzick, William Halperin, Helen Miller, Robert and 
Kathryn Burdette, Mary Louise Days. Bobbie and Gerry Rubin, Michelle 
Benton, Sheryn and Duane Sears, Ramon and Tanchis Alcerro, Peter 
and Marie Isabelle Dalbadie, Leticia Mejia, Kathryn Parker, Kevin 
Torchen, Gerry and Ashleigh Lamberti, Susanna Sedgwick, Luz 
Angelica Martinez, Ezequiel Sanchez and Leticia Palmas, Lanny and 
Holly Sherwin, Neil Elliott, Barry Brand 

 

 

  



 
_____________ 

 
APRIL 21  
ANACAPA  

SPRING SAMPLER 

 

  
 
 
On the evening of April 21 Anacapa will be hosting an event for 
prospective and current school families. Different from traditional Open 
Houses, Anacapa’s Spring Sampler will feature Interest Stations that will 
have hands-on activities that will highlight many of Anacapa’s unique 
programs. The event will also feature alumni and current student 
speakers. We hope you will come out for the fun. Even long-time 
Anacapans are bound to learn something new about Anacapa! 
 
5:00 pm- 5:45 pm: Hands-On Interest Stations with Students, Faculty 
and Parents 

_________________ 
 

FAIR & EXPO VISIT  
APRIL 28:  

WE’LL NEED SOME 

PARENT DRIVERS 

_________________ 

 5:45 pm - 6:30 pm: Head Greeting, Alumni and Student Panel, Q&A 
 
As in years past, we will be making our annual trek to the Santa Barbara 
Fair & Expo on Thursday, April 28 to see our students’ art and other 
entries — and the awards they’ve garnered.  We’ll leave campus at 
11:30 am that morning and return at 12:30 pm.  We need a few extra 
drivers, so please contact Amy in the school office if you are available.  
Thank you! 
 
 

THE JUNIOR –SENIOR 

DINNER DANCE  
WILL TAKE PLACE 

             FRIDAY, APRIL 29 

 
_________________  

  
The end of April will be time for Anacapa’s Juniors and Seniors to put on 
their dancing shoes for one of the school’s most loved traditions—the 
Junior-Senior Dinner Dance. 
 
Be on the lookout for details that will be coming home soon as the 
Dance Committee continues to refine plans for this special evening for 
students. 

 

    LOOKING AHEAD       
 

 
________________ 

  
 
 
Please add these dates to your family calendar: 
 
 

 May 4               Parent, Faculty and Staff Social 

 May 13            Annual Swim Party (12:30-3:00 pm)  

 May 19&20      School Play and Art Show (5:00 pm) 
 

 

ANACAPA SCHOOL 
CALENDAR 

  
2016-2017 

 
_________________ 

  
 
 
Speaking of looking ahead, You can now mark your calendars for the 
2016-2017 school year! 
 
Included with this month’s Notables is Anacapa’s 2016-2017 school 
calendar. Please note that while we make every effort to make the 
calendar as accurate as possible, dates may occasionally need to 
change due to unforeseen events. This calendar will also be posted on 
the school website for your convenience. 
 



 
______________ 
FACULTY CORNER  

 

 
________________ 

 
ANACAPA IN THE 

NEWS 
 

 

  
 
 
 
This Month’s Faculty Corner sheds light on Anacapa’s history program. 
Anacapa alumni are quick to point out the impact Anacapa’s history 
classes made on them. In this month’s Faculty Corner, Gordon Sichi and 
Dillon Yuhasz update you on some of the exciting things happening in 
their history classes. 
 
 
 
There were several updates this month on Facebook and the Anacapa 
website. Be sure to view the photos of students volunteering in the 
community on March 14 for March Special and the fun they had ice-
skating that afternoon. The update on the Human Migration: The Search 
for a Better Life Synthesis Unit features some great testimonials from 
both parents and students. 
 
Please remember, when looking at an update from Anacapa on social 
media how easy it is to share good news. Doing this helps spread the 
word about what Anacapa students are up to on campus and beyond. 
 
 
 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/anacapaschool/?ref=hl
http://www.anacapaschool.org/
http://www.anacapaschool.org/

